
Marine  Corps  Orders
Development  of  Recovery
Variant of ACV 

U.S. Marines assigned to the 3rd Assault Amphibian Battalion,
1st  Marine  Division,  conduct  waterborne  training  with  an
Amphibious Combat Vehicle from shore to loading amphibious
transport dock ship USS Anchorage (LPD 23) at Marine Corps
Base Camp Pendleton, California, Feb. 12. U.S. MARINE CORPS /
Lance Cpl. Willow Marshall
QUANTICO, Va. — The Marine Corps has taken the next step in
developing  its  family  of  Amphibious  Combat  Vehicles  by
beginning development of a maintenance/recovery variant of the
ACV. 

The Marine Corps Systems Command awarded BAE Systems Land &
Armaments L.P., Sterling Heights, Michigan, a $34.9 million
cost-plus-fixed-fee contract modification to procure labor and
material  for  the  design  and  development  of  the  ACV-R
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maintenance/recovery variant, according to a March 18 Defense
Department contract announcement.   

Development of the command-and-control variant, the ACV-C, and
the ACV-30 — the latter armed with a 30mm cannon — began in
June 2019. The first ACV-C variant was delivered to the Marine
Corps in February 2021. 

The basic infantry personnel carrier, the ACV-P, is in full-
rate production and is in service with amphibious assault
battalions. 

Work  on  the  ACV-R  under  the  contract  modification  has  an
expected completion date of October 2023.  


